
From: Lea Stanton Gregor <lea.stanton@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Meeting Time 
 
Dear Assembly, 
 
Please keep the once a month noon meeting. When it was decided to incorporate as a Borough, 
it was implied that ALL citizens would have access to meetings. Many were against Borough 
formation. This was the one tiny olive branch that was offered. Access to internet isn’t always 
reliable in outlying areas, and it isn’t a good argument as to why it doesn’t matter anymore if 
meetings are all changed to 6pm. Why it does matter is because a portion of your constituents 
want equal access to in-person meetings.  
 
Thanks for your time, 
Lea 
 


